NOTICE

'Elective Appointment —2010/11 Batch
4™ January 2016 — 29" January 2016

Students of 2010/11 batch are hereby advised to
collect their permission letter and the evaluation
form from the CCC Office before 18™ December
2015 and continue with your elective appointment
that you have applied for. Please handover the
permission letter to your Supervisor before the
commencement of the appointment.

Any queries related to your elective appointment
please contact Dr. Himani Amaratunga, Department
of Anatomy.
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